Welcome everyone to







Fresh start canteens complies with the healthy
canteen and department of educations new
guidelines.

We endeavour to encourage healthy eating and
promote this in our canteens with the healthy
rewards program.

Please come and see our friendly staff and get
your child on the healthy rewards program.

Our staff and supervisors are always happy to chat
if your child has any special needs.
Please come and see us, our canteen is always
open.

Looking forward to serving you and seeing lots of
smiling faces at the canteen.
Thank you for your time today ©



